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Purpose 

The purpose of the superintendent 
leadership team is to create and leave a 
positive impact on Edina High School. 
Our goal is to improve Edina High School 
for all learners. By amplifying student 
voice, Dr. Stanley is not only getting great 
ideas, but she is building students to 
become leaders.



Our Initiative 

The superintendent leadership team wanted our 
school space to feel safe and clean so our focus 
this school year was the bathrooms. We thought 
that the bathrooms are a little messier than they 
should be. Some students say that there was 
evidence of e-cigarettes or vaping as they 
entered the bathroom and that isn't good so we 
all came up with solutions to improve the 
bathrooms



Process

Our meetings with Dr.Stanley & Mr. Paetzel revolved 
around the topic of the bathrooms. One of the most 
important subtopics was stress management and how 
some students use vapes, e-cigarettes, nicotine pouches 
etc. to de-stress.  We don’t want to feel the need to 
de-stress with nicotine or other health damaging products, 
so we also talked about ways students are managing 
stress. 



What we have accomplished

We have worked with Student Senate to improve the 
state of the bathrooms. Student Senate works 
closely with the custodial staff, so we have been 
able to accomplish some ideas together such as 
signs in front of the bathrooms saying what the 
custodial staff does for us and how we can help 
ease their job to benefit their work life and our school 
life.



Spreading the Word 

● We meet with admin and share our ideas 
for them to help us spread it further. 

● We also sent out our work through emails. 



Goals for next year

We hope to work more closely with 
more student leadership teams like 
student council to get the word out 
about our work. We also hope to 
work with other people in the high 
school administration.



Thank you for your 
continued support of 
student leadership 

programs/groups such as 
the Superintendent's 

Student Leadership Team. 


